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STANDING   COMMITTEE

                     Keeping The Historic Legacy Alive

The Macon-Thomas West Bloomfield Chapter will be honoring the Tuskegee Airmen
Inc., with a 75 Year  Anniversary Gala, Black Tie/Formal Dinner Saturday, November 12, 2016
from 6:00 p.m. to 12: a.m. at the Roostertail ~ 100 Marquette Drive ~  Detroit, MI. This gala
black tie/formal anniversary dinner will draw members and guests from across the country
including Documented Original Tuskegee Airmen (DOTAs).  For additional details and tickets
contact the Macon-Thomas West Bloomfield Chapter at 248.242.6293 or 248.470.7585 or by
email henrythegolfer@comcast.net.

The Tuskegee Airmen were the first black servicemen to
serve as military aviators in the U.S. Armed Forces, flying
with distinction during World War II. Though subject to
racial discrimination both at home and abroad, the 996 pilots
and more than 15,000 ground personnel who served with the
all-black units would be credited with some 15,500 combat
sorties and earn over 150 Distinguished Flying Crosses for
their achievements. The highly publicized successes of the
Tuskegee Airmen helped pave the way for the eventual
integration of the U.S. Armed forces under President Harry
Truman in 1948.

  Celebrating Years of Excellence
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THE PR E S I D E N T’S PA G E
ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS

REMEMBER:  Chapter Meetings are always held
on the 2nd Thursday of the month. Please wear Tuskegee
Airmen marked clothing to show uniformity.

Macon-Thomas West Bloomfield Chapter President
2012 ~ 2013 ~ 2014 ~2015 ~ 2016

The Macon-Thomas Chapter was honored at New Hope
Missionary Baptist Church in Southfield, Michigan on
Sunday, February 28, 2016.  This was a great honor for
the Chapter and it’s membership especially with the TAI
Organization commemorating it’s 75th year Gala
Anniversary at the Roostertail Banquet Center in Detroit,
Michigan on Saturday, November 12, 2016.

*

Tickets will go on sale for the Macon-Thomas Chapter
Gala Anniversary Dinner commemorating 75 years of
Excellence in Aviation and Service on  November 12,
2016.  All Tickets are $75 each and can be purchased by
contacting either Mr. William Burnett  248.470.7585,
Mr. Gaylord Kanoyton  248.842.0300 or Mr. Cedric
Flounory 313.330.7837.  Tables of  Eight (8) for $600
and Tables of Ten (10) for 750 are available. Tickets are
going to sell out quickly.  Call Today to get your tickets
to attend this fabulous and historic event.  This is a
Black Tie and Formal Affair.

* The Tuskegee Airmen National Convention will be
held in  Indianapolis, Indiana on July 12, 2016. Please
contact  Mr. Cedric Flounory, 313.330.7837 for details
on attending the convention.

*

For information on becoming a member of the Macon-
Thomas West Bloomfield Chapter of the Tuskegee
Airmen, Inc., contact:
Mr. William Burnett 248.470.7585 ~ 248.242.6293
henrythegolfer@comcast.net
                    or
Mr. Cedric Flounory 313.330.7837
cflounory@gmail.com

      PAYING YOUR 2016 ANNUAL DUES
All chapter dues for 2016 are now due and
must be paid by March 15th.

*

Ladies and Gentlemen, we need  All-Hands-On-Deck
to be successful with the Tuskegee Airmen’s 75th
Anniversary celebration.  We must continue the Legacy
of those pioneers who paved the way for all of us. It’ all
about reaching back and lifting up our youth to be all they
can be regardless of their race, creed, color or origin.

Macon-Thomas Chapter February Inductions

William H. Burnett

  Tuskegee Airmen, Inc., welcomes
Robert Daniels,  Cecil Durley,   Gonzello Lawrence,

 Cynthia Richardson  and  James Scruggs



The ads for the 75th Anniversary Tuskegee
Airmen, Inc., souvenir book are due by Saturday,
October 15, 2016. Please contact Ms. Cynthia
Richardson for details on Ad requirements needed
to submit  the Ads. Ads can be emailed to
cdr2703@yahoo.com. When emailing any Ads
please place in the Subject line of your email:
Ad for Tuskegee Airmen Souvenir book.  Also,
call on either line below to let SkyLine Designs
know that you emailed an Ad to the office.
Office:   248.802.4350
Mobile:  248.252.4526

Mail your Ads to:

Macon-Thomas Chapter of Tuskegee Airmen, Inc.
6036 Petros Drive
West Bloomfield, MI 48324

If you have any questions call  Bill Burnett at
(248) 242-6293-office  or (248) 470-7585-Mobile

The Editor’s Corner

Cynthia Richardson
Macon-Thomas Chapter  Newsletter Editor

   Tuskegee Airmen, Inc.
 75th Anniversary

Souvenir Book Ads
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The next edition of the Macon-Thomas Chapter
newsletter will be distributed in June. The next
edition will be in September and the final for the
year will be in December. If you have any
information that you would like in the newsletter
please fax it to (855) 770-2726 or email it to
*cdr2703@yahoo.com. Questions call (248)
252-4526. Information for June’s newsletter must
be received  by May 14th, 2016.

Mobile:    248 252 4526
Fax:         855-770-2726
Email:      cdr2703@yahoo.com

 Thank you

*When emailing any information for the newsletter
please place in the Subject line of your email:
Info for Newsletter.
To verify emailed documents, call and leave a message
or send a text to the number listed below.
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Contact Wayne Hendrickson
at the Oakland - Troy Airport
to get details on setting up
your flying lessons.

EVER THOUGHT ABOUT
LEARNING TO FLY?

It’s never to late to learn!

Macon-Thomas West Bloomfield Chapter
members at Oakland County Airport.
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Banquet for Henry Hatter
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 15th Annual Black History Brunch in Flint MI
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 Macon-Thomas West Bloomfield ChapterYouth Group
Leaving Detroit Metro Airport headed for NASA’s Space Camp

Macon-Thomas West Bloomfield Chapter of  the Tuskegee Airmen, Inc. 2016 Membership
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Macon-Thomas West Bloomfield Chapter - Youth Group Induction

President Bill Burnett of the Macon-Thomas Chapter congratulates
Grand-daughter of Gaylord Kanoyton and the Grandson of Eugene Bolden

 after their induction into the Tuskegee Airmen, Inc. Youth Group
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Macon-Thomas West Bloomfield Chapter of  the Tuskegee Airmen, Inc.
Youth Group visit to the U.S. Space and Rocket Center NASA Space Camp
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Macon-Thomas West Bloomfield Chapter of the Tuskegee Airmen, Inc.,
Youth Group gets a chance to view the plane’s cockpit on their way to NASA
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Macon-Thomas West Bloomfield Chapter of the Tuskegee Airmen, Inc.
                   Youth Group visit to Marshal Space Field Center
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  More from the NASA Space Camp
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Detroit Academy of Arts and Science Macon-Thomas
West Bloomfield Chapter Tuskegee Airmen, Inc.,

 Students performing the song  “Happy”

Tuskegee Airmen, Inc.,  Macon- Thomas Chapter
member Sabrine Cesaire’s  daughter  -

Afisetut AAlkebulan with Chelsea Clinton,
daughter of  Bill and Hillary Clinton

 Pg. 13

 Afisetut and Detroit Mayor Mike Duggan
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Celebrations of History



 The Unrecognized First:  Emory Malick, the first African-American pilot, wasn’t

In 2004, Pennsylvania native Mary Groce was going
through a box of family papers with her cousin Aileen when
she found a sheet of old letterhead for an “Emory C. Malick,
Licensee: Pilot No. 105.” Included on the letterhead was a
photograph of a handsome young man in a Curtiss pusher-
type airplane. Groce handed the letterhead to her cousin,
asking: “Have you ever seen this photo of our great-uncle
Emory?” She recalls her cousin’s surprise: “Aileen looked
at the paper and replied, ‘Oh my God. He’s black.’ ” Since
that day, Groce has been researching her great-uncle’s story,
and is now writing a book about him, which she hopes to
publish next year.

 Once Groce has finished her book, she hopes to
donate Malick’s papers to the National Air and Space
Museum. In the meantime, she has given the Museum copies
of various items.

known to historians until recently.

James Herman Banning

Groce’s family’s secrecy may also explain, in part, why
Malick’s historical significance has been lost. “I was never told
about Emory or my mixed  heritage,” says Groce, “although
this explains my brother’s blond afro.”

Emory Conrad Malick, who studied at the Curtiss
Aviation School on North Island, San Diego, received his pilot’s
license in March 1912, when he was 31 years old, making him
not only the first known African-American pilot, but also the
first black person to get a pilot’s license in the
United States—some 14 years before aviator
James Herman Banning, who was long thought
to be the first African-American pilot.

To read more about Emory C. Malick visit the website -

Groce has discovered that Malick,
before 1910, built  his own gliders and by
1914 he flew up the Susquehanna River
which flows from upstate New York state
to the Chesapeake Bay in Maryland.

Malick later moved to Philadelphia, where he did
aerial photography for the Aero Service Corporation and
Dallin Aerial Surveys, and worked for the Flying Dutchman
Air Service. Some of the family’s papers indicate that Malick
helped establish Flying Dutchman with Ernest Buehl,
something Groce is hoping to confirm.

In December 1958 Emory Malick died at age 77,
from a slip and fall on an icy sidewalk in Philadelphia.

http://www.airspacemag.com/history-of-flight/the-unrecognized-first
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A  Celebration of History
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